
RECEPTION 2 NEWSLETTER 
Ms. Sally-Anne’s Class  15th December, 2022  

  

      

Santa’s Visit. 

 School will reopen January 9th, 2023. Wishing you a 
happy holiday. 

 

 

           Christmas Concert 

   1 day to go... We are so 

excited, see you tomorrow. 

 

Christmas Crafts. 



 

 THE WEEK IN PHOTOS 

 

Our beans are growing really well. 

 Week 2 

Field Trip—2022 

Week 1 

 

 Week 3 Happy Birthday Ling Eur! 



 

 THE WEEK IN PHOTOS 

 

 



 

 THE WEEK IN PHOTOS 

 

 


